
Update from The Farm At Oatland North  
Greetings from The Farm: 
 
This is our first newsletter. We would like to share news from the farm on a regular basis 
and if there's interest, it would be fun to get some feedback. 
     
The farm was formed or 
came into being for the 
protection of unwanted 
and abused animals. We 
want to give them a 
feeling of security and 
trust that they may never 
have experienced before.  
  
We really didn't mean to 
grow so fast but there was 
such a great need that we 
couldn't turn away. This is 
our tenth year. 
  
We have learned so much 
from the animals and the 
many people that come to 
visit and some that have 
stayed to work day after 
day. 
  
We all have been given a 
gift to be in such close 
proximity to these animals 
and watch them learn 
from each other and let 
down their guard and give 
complete trust. 
  
Every day, there are challenges to face, but for the most part the Farm is doing good! 
  
We have received many hours of volunteer work. It is sometimes backbreaking work. Our 
501c3 has brought in much needed donations too. 
 
-Barbara 
 May 14, 2013 
 

http://www.thefarmssi.com/ 

http://cts.vresp.com/c/?TheFarmatOatlandNort/e1e4dc02e7/23d5791815/623cac7629


Update on 
Barbara 

As many of you may have 
heard, Barbara Murrah 
was recently diagnosed 
with a serious illness and 
is undergoing treatment 
at Emory University 
Hospital in Atlanta. 
Barbara is the heart and 
soul of the farm and the 
absence of her kind soul 
and gentle heart is sorely 
missed. All of your 
thoughts, prayers and 
well wishes for Barbara 
have been very much 
appreciated.  

Barbara has worked 
tirelessly to ensure 
all of the animals 
have what they need to live out a peaceful life on The Farm. Please help 
Barbara by helping The Farm with a donation. Your donation will be greatly 
appreciated and is 100% tax deductible. Please visit the website for more 
information on how to make a donation.   

http://www.thefarmssi.com/ 

Fundraiser at Bennie's Red Barn July 7, 2013  
    The Club at Bennie's Red Barn will be hosting a fundraiser for The Farm on July 

7, 2013, at 3:00 pm. Details to follow. 
 

One of the best ways to help The Farm is to forward this email to a friend! 

 
 
 

http://cts.vresp.com/c/?TheFarmatOatlandNort/e1e4dc02e7/23d5791815/f9ae238c12

